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Nova Scotia Accessibility Advisory Board Meeting Summary 
Friday August 7, 2020 

Email meeting 

 
Attendance: Doug Foster (Chair), Rosalind Penfound (Vice-Chair), Barry Abbott, 
Cynthia Bruce, Linda Campbell, David Caswell, Gus Reed, Kevin Russell, Marcie 
Shwery-Stanley 
 
Regrets: Anne Sinclair 
 
Staff: Dawn Stegan, Interim Executive Director, Caroline Read Kendell 
 

1. Built Environment Recommendations   
 

Rosalind Penfound (Vice chair) sent out by email on August 5, 2020, a set of 16 
Amendments for AAB members to review. A request was made for members to review 
and make a decision on the Phase 1 Built Environment Standard Recommendation 
with the Amendments by email.  
 
Motion: Rosalind Penfound made a motion to accept the Phase 1 recommendations 
as submitted by the Built Environment Standard Development Committee with the 
Amendments submitted to the Accessibility Advisory Board on August 05, 2020, and 
forward them to the Minister of Justice. Cynthia Bruce seconded it. Motion was carried 
by consensus, as per the consensus decision making model. 
 


